
Special Hatton Township Board Meeting/Public Hearing for Budget 

June 19, 2018 7:00 pm at the Hatton Township Hall 

 

Meeting called to order by Supervisor Hileman at 7:00 PM 

Pledge to Flag 

Roll call showed all present. Others present. 

 

Purpose of the Special Board Meeting as duly posted at the Township Hall and published for two weeks 

in the Clare County Cleaver and Clare County Review as a Public Hearing to offer the public opportunity 

to review and comment on the proposed budget for Hatton Township for the Fiscal year of July 1, 2018 

through June 30, 2019.  Copies were available to the Public in advance and at the meeting. 

 

Motion by Guiette, support by Farrell, to accept the agenda as presented.  Motion carried. 

 

Hileman opened discussion on the proposed budget.  The Township Board reviewed the proposed 

budget and discussed changes to be made to the budget.  Each year all unused General Funds, other 

than voted funds, allocated in an adopted budget unused at the close of a fiscal year, are moved from 

the budget back into the General Fund to be once again allocated based on an adopted budget for the 

next fiscal year.  Budgets are established for projected expenses and revenues, list fees, include the 

salary resolution, investment resolution and other exhibits. 

 

Comments were opened to the Public.   

 

There being nothing further for Budget Hearing a motion to adjourn was presented by Guiette, support 

by Humphrey and the meeting adjourned at 7:29 pm.  Motion carried. 

 

Prepared 6/19/18, not yet approved 

 

APPROVED 7/17/18 – Jessica Evans, Clerk 

 

 

 


